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From: Adegbuyi Ogunnaike <adesege@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 9, 2010 7:10 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: "Regulation Of Retail Forex"

The new proposal would be very devastating on retail investors most especially the new entrants. The CFTC should
equally realise that investors outside the US are making use of ALPARI - US for their forex trading and it (CFTC} is
gaining economically. Majourity of this investors will rush out of Alpari-US if the regulation is imposed on us. Of

course this would be a minus to the Govt. My appeal is that this proposal should be dropped immediately. Thank

you sir . Adegbuyi.



